
I don’t have a problem with keeping guns out of the wrong hands, but I do have a problem with lack of accountability. The omission 
of a definitive timeline for response from the Department of State Police is equivalent to the denial of rights for law-abiding citizens.  
Oregon deserves better. I strongly oppose House Bill 2543 and recommend re-writing it to accommodate for trustworthy 
Oregonians.
Thank you for your time.


